
 

 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  October 11, 2011 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the school listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  008 
Description:  $54.00 

Given By:  Publish & Market, LLC – Bill Merical 

Purpose: General Fund 

Site:   Central Office 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  009 
Description:  $2,000.00 

Given By:  Pierce St. PTO 

Purpose: For Art Supplies 

Site:   Pierce St. Elementary School 

Presented By: Kimberly Britton 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  010 
Description:  $1,413.00 

Given By:  Rankin PTO 

Purpose: For Activity Fund Use 

Site:   Rankin Elementary School 

Presented By: Paul Moton 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  011 
Description:  $200.00 

Given By:  Kiwanis Club of Tupelo 

Purpose: For Activity Fund Use 

Site:   Rankin Elementary School 

Presented By: Paul Moton 

 

 


